
 
POLITE NOTICE 

THE CEMETERY GATES WILL BE CLOSED FOR 

THE PERIOD  

24 TO 26 JUNE 2020 

DUE TO ESSENTIAL ELECTRICAL WORK BEING 

CARRIED OUT IN OUR CEMETERY. 

ACCESS CAN BE OBTAINED FROM QUEEN 

SQUARE CAR PARK. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR KIND CO-OPERATION 

AND WE APOLOGISE FOR ANY 

INCONVENIENCE CAUSED. 


